
November 1st, 2019 

BOCCE NEWS 
By Barbara Orlando 

 
Friendly handshake between Captain’s Denny Zeri & Judi Leonard 
 
The Fall Round Robin is officially over and the results will be in next week’s issue of the Villager. 
For up to date results go to our club’s website at www.villagesbocceclub.com.   
 
Today, our Bocce Board will play the Villages Staff from 10:30 to noon.  Come on over and watch the fun 
at this yearly, friendly competition.   
 
Reminder, tomorrow is the Awards Dinner, so if you have reservations, you are guaranteed a spot.  This 
is the last social event of 2019.  Plans are already underway for next year’s fun events.  If you’d like to be 
part of next year’s social committee, please contact Barbara at 408-300-1230 or email at 
orlmuh2@comcast.net.  
 
Don’t forget to attend the General Membership Meeting this coming Monday, November 11th from 4-6 
p.m.  The following candidates would appreciate your support and vote:  Incumbent Evonne Cook, 
Incumbent Paul Andersen, self-nominated candidates are George Paris, Remy Pessah, Bob Rosenberg, 
Marty Schlager and Jim Goss. Check out the website and the kiosk at the bocce courts for more 
information about the candidates. 
 
Tip from the court: The 4 player benches, located at each end of the courts, are for those 4 team 
members currently playing, not for players about to play or who have already played.  The benches are 
for four active players (two from each team) to be able to sit down when not throwing.  


